McClenagan, Laura

From: Mara Parker <maracparker@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, November 06, 2021 10:32 AM

To: Planning Clerk; PlanningBuilding

Subject: Grow Permits to Inaccessible Grow Sites

Dear John Ford,

I want to bring a problem to your and the planning commission's attention that I don't think you are taking into consideration when issuing permits for marijuana grows.

You are requiring grows to have port-a-potties when they don't have restrooms on site. Well, some of these grows are down steep, muddy, or too far out roads for serving for these restrooms. I believe it's time to consult with pumping companies to find out what areas they can't get to and stop issuing permits to grows outside these limits.

Thanks for listening.

Sincerely, Mara Parker 111 Haven Way Trinidad, Ca 95570

Sent from the all new AOL app for iOS